
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Year 2010-2011 has ended and the six Q2 Night High Scholars have successfully passed 
their 3rd year at Siena College, Taytay, Rizal, and are getting ready to start their 4th year in the 
upcoming School Year, 2011-2012.   

The six scholars, Paul Angelo, Neil Christian, Lloyd Christian, Lorraine Anne, Lenet and 
Camille Anne were sponsored by Q2 for S.Y. 2010-2011, and have been sponsored by them 
since they entered Night High School in S.Y. 2008-2009. 

The six scholars participated in various academic activities/events throughout the school year, 
along with their fellow Night High Scholars in different grade levels.   

In the earlier half of the school year, the scholars participated in events like poster-making 
contests, speech choir contests, song adaptation contests, cultural dance competitions, math 
contests, and choral contests.   

Last November, 2010, the six scholars received a special treat from their sponsors, as the team 
from Q2 visited Siena College, Taytay, Rizal bearing early Christmas gifts for them and their 
families.  The scholars got to spend some time with their sponsors, and sang songs for them and 
gave them thank you cards to show their gratitude for another year of sponsorship.  Each of the 
scholars received a Christmas box filled with goodies, clothes and school supplies to use in 
school and to share with their families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May  2011 

 

 



 

In February, 2011, the scholars participated in a Gabi ng Pasasalamat (Thanksgiving Night) 
Program with their parents; their school’s Sports Fest and a school field trip to St. Theresa 
Church, Mall of Asia and at the Manila Ocean Park.   

Classes ended in mid March, to resume on June 6, 2011, when the six Night High Scholars will 
be in their 3rd year. 

The six scholars are very thankful to their sponsors for their continuing support and 
encouragement and made special thank you cards for them before the school year ended.  The six 
scholars are looking forward to seeing their scholars again in the new school year. 

 

 


